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13th January  Reception to Potters Gate for Reptile Handler 

16th January  Year 1 Victorian Trip to Farnham Museum 

24th January  School Discos (4.30pm-5.30pm) 

4th February  Year 2 trip to FAST Museum 

5th February  PTFA Zoom Meeting 8pm 

7th February  Quiz Night (7.30pm) 

17th-21st February Half Term 

24th February  INSET Day  

18th May   Spring Fair 

A Note From Mrs Lloyd,  

Happy New Year to all of our families, cur-

rent and a warm welcome to our new fam-

ilies. I do hope you all had a wonderful 

Christmas break.  From the team and my-

self, we would like to thank you for all of 

the lovely gifts we received, we are very ap-

preciative. 

We are straight back into it this week, with 

new learning to be had but unfortunately 

no snow to play in!  During this cold spell, 

please ensure children have the appropri-

ate clothing to play outside. We venture 

out in all weathers, so please provide hats 

and gloves to ensure they are kept warm. 

Wishing you all a restful weekend. 

 

Forest School  Despite a chilly start to the term, Otters 
had a great time being outside. The children loved  
exploring their Forest School environment, noticing the 
seasonal changes. They loved playing in muddy puddles, 
making mud pies and den building. 

Starry night - This week in art, Caterpillars have 
been looking at pictures of space and talking about 
the different colours that they could see. They have 
looked at Van Gogh 'Starry Night'. The children 
carefully explored his artwork talking about the 
different techniques that he used. All the Caterpil-
lars worked together to create a collaborative piece 
of space art. They used oil pastels to create gestural 
lines and dashes. 

 

Esme 

Elyas 

Head Teacher Awards 

Demonstrating our school values 

Eva W 

Lula 

 

Clara 

Wilfred 

Coxbridge 

Don’t forget that from Tuesday 14th January, we 

would like to encourage the children in Caterpillar 

Class to walk independently in to class from the 

main gates. A member of staff will  

remain on the gate for any queries / support. 

* Caterpillars to be dropped at Potters Gate on 

Monday 13th for the Reptile  

Handler 

Care Club News 

Care Club is getting busier. We will always do 

our best to accommodate  late bookings, but early booking 

is recommended. 

Care Club closes at 6pm, so ALL children must be collected 

before this time, or late collection fees will apply. 

ALL Clubs  

restart  

Monday 13th 

February 



Taking children out of school during Term Term, can really 

impact a child’s education. Please always try and use the 

school holidays if possible. Surrey County Council have  

become more strict with penalty notices and even  

prosecution.  

We appreciate your co-operation with this. 

ATTENDANCE NOTICE 



Forest School 



Starry Night 
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